
 

 

ESAB/BSE/2018        9 May, 2018  
  
 
 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers 
Dalal Towers,  
Mumbai 400 023. 
 
Scrip Code : 500133 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 
 
 
This is with reference to our earlier letter dated 7 May, 2018 intimating the exchanges the 
date of the Meeting of the Board of Directors to be held on Wednesday; the 30 May, 2018 
to take on record the Audited Financial Results for the Financial Year ended 31 March, 
2018 and to consider dividend, if any. 
 
As per the Company’s Code for Prevention of Insider Trading framed in accordance with 
the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 the Trading Window for the 
purpose of transacting in Company’s Shares will remain closed with effect from 12 May, 
2018 to 1 June, 2018 (both days inclusive). Accordingly, all the designated employees 
(including Directors) of the Company have been intimated not to trade in the company’s 
shares during the aforesaid period of closure of Trading Window.  
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For ESAB India Limited 
 
 
 
S. Venkatakrishnan 
Company Secretary 
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